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However, I will have to send 1t on to our Marketinq people who are in
closer touch with all of our customers and ara;esponslble for coming up
with any program of changes. But there are >
technical questions that I should mentlon.

1.

DA

the face of the bolt when in the lockad up or battery positfon.

2. To simply put the XP-100 action on a riﬂ'eu’ stock would be subject
to legal restrictions of Firearms Act
for shoulder weapons. For a riflé’ ﬁi@*
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You may be interested to know that here in Research we already have an
experimental prototype of the type of rifle you describe for the Caliber 221
Firebhall cartridge. If our Marketing people determine there is sufficient
demand to justify manufacture, you can be sure that such a rifle would be

offered.

Thank you again for your suggestions, and especially we appreciate your taking
the trouble to write us of your thoughts.

Very truly yours,

S. M. Alvis, Manager
Ilton Research Division SMA:T
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